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TAPE 220, SIDE A

Chair Ford calls the meeting to order at 8:45 a.m.

WORK SESSION ON HB 3529

035  Administrator Zermer summarizes the bill and submits the -3 and -4
amendments -(Exhibit A)

120  Diane Eiselt  submits and  summarizes prepared  statement -
(Exhibit B) 419   >  Finishes testimony and answers members' questions

TAPE 221, SIDE A

024  Jean Thorne  discusses the  slight modifications  she would make in
the proposed amendments

063  Rep. Shields asks what groups  of people are represented on the
board

MOTION: Rep.  Luke  moves  that  the  -3  amendments BE ADOPTED

VOTE:  Hearing no objection the motion CARRIES.

MOTION:   moves that -4 amendments BE ADOPTED

VOTE: In a roll call vote all members present vote AYE, and the motion
CARRIES.  Rep. Meek is excused

MOTION: Rep. Luke moves  that the conceptual amendments to the -3
amendments BE ADOPTED

245         Discussion: > Bob  Norris explains  potential problems  with
the amendments 293  >  Norris  gives  examples  of  a  patient  using 



medicine that has not been approved

MOTION:  Rep. Eighmey  moves to amend  the motion to allow the changes
that Norris proposes

VOTE:  Hearing no objection the motion CARRIES

VOTE:  Hearing no objection the motion CARRIES

340   MOTION:  Rep.  Luke  moves  to  rescind  the  referral  to revenue

VOTE:  Hearing no objection the motion CARRIES

WORK SESSION ON HB 2961

357  Administrator Zermer  summarizes the  bill and  submits the fiscal
impact statement -(Exhibit C)

MOTION: Rep. Meek moves  HB 2961 to  the full committee with a DO PASS
recommendation

VOTE: In a roll call vote  all members present vote AYE and the motion
CARRIES.  Rep. Fisher is excused

WORK SESSION ON HB 2309

416  Administrator  Zermer summarizes  the  bill and  submits -4
amendments (Exhibit D)

448  Chair  Ford  explains  the  necessary  appeals  process for
certified nursing assistants

TAPE 220, SIDE B

020  Administrator Zermer explains new amendments that are still being
drafted

040  Chair Ford decides to wait for the new amendments and closes the
work session

Vickie Gates submits  written testimony  for the  record - (Exhibit E)

Ed Sage and Margaret Murphy Carley submit written testimony for the
record - (Exhibit F)

TAPE 220, SIDE B

PUBLIC HEARING ON SB 1063

060  Administrator Zermer submits the  fiscal impact statement -
(Exhibit G)

114  Lauren Moughon, testifying in  support of the bill, submits
testimony and article - (Exhibit H) >  Answers members' questions

290   Rep. Naito testifies in support of the bill

300  Jim Carlson,  OMA, Paul  Kirk, M.D.,  OMA, and  Dr. William Young,
OMA,  testifying before  the committee,  submit and summarize prepared



testimony - (Exhibit I) >  Jim Carlson presents testimony 373   >  Paul
Kirk, M.D., presents testimony >  Cites that in Europe all midwifes are
licensed >  Supports Board of Midwifery

TAPE 221, SIDE B

>  Answers members' questions >  Members asks about standards 184   > 
Dr. Young, OMA, testifies before the committee >  Cites problems with
the bill > Out-of-hospital births constitute  the largest number of
premature births

TAPE 222, SIDE A

002      >  Discussion centers around standards for midwives > Paul 
Kirk  states  that  this  is  in  the  right direction, but the
licensing is in the wrong place, and this bill does not go far enough
134  >  Discussion centers  on  the ramifications  of  this bill in
rural Oregon 162   >  Rep.  Fisher  asks   how  the  midwifery  system 
would work in rural counties

271  Sharron Fuchs., testifying before the committee, relates her own
experience >  Her midwife was not licensed and not experienced

425  Julia  Gies, ONA,  testifying  in opposition  to  the bill, submits
and summarizes prepared statement - (Exhibit J)

TAPE 223, SIDE A

025  Nancy MacMorris-Adix, testifying in opposition to the bill, submits
and summarizes prepared statement - (Exhibit K)

066  Jossi Davidson, testifying in  support of the bill, submits and
summarizes prepared statement - (Exhibit L)

166   Annabelle  Taramillo,  Commission   on  Hispanic  Affairs,
testifies in support of the bill

216  Lauren Moughon reads  testimony of Chuck  Sheketoff, OHRC -
(Exhibit M)

250   Ann Karlson testifies in support of the bill > Relates personal
experience of receiving the services of a midwife

371   Allan Solares, OMC, testifies in support of the bill

TAPE 222, SIDE B

018  Mary  Carpenter,  Oregon  Maternity  Care  Access  Planning
Commission, submits  and summarizes  prepared  statement - (Exhibit N)

070   Kathleen Agarrney, ODA, testifies in support of the bill > Cites
reasons why midwives  have high rates of premature deliveries

144   Deborah Duran-Snell testifies in support of the bill > States that
the standard of practice of midwives is very high >  The board is a good
idea but should not impede this bill

210   Kate Davidson, OMC, testifies in support of the bill > Midwifery



offers prenatal care  for women who cannot get care > Submits report by
the Oregon Public Health Associations - (Exhibit O) >  Opposed to making
licensing mandatory >  High problem rate is not related to the provider
>  Midwives are trained in respiratory care

TAPE 223, SIDE B

014   Rep. Luke asks about the constituency of the council >  The
council is made up of volunteers

077  Rep.  Fisher  ask  about  the  ramifications  of  taking on
Medicaid funds

160   Chair Ford adjourns the meeting at 12:25 p.m.
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Committee Administrator
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